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Welcome!

TALL CHIEF THEATER NEWSLETTER

Thank you for signing up for the Tall Chief Theater newsletter! We greatly appreciate your interest and support.

Big News! Donations to the Tall Chief Theater are now tax deductible, making it easier for you to invest in the
good things happening in Fairfax, Oklahoma and make a lasting and positive impact.

In the past months, we have had some special guests visit and tour the theater including Oklahoma's Lieutenant

Governor as well as Maria Tallchief's daughter, Elise Paschen. We hope to have some exciting news coming soon
about the release of an upcoming documentary that will include footage of Paschen reading original poetry on

stage in the Tall Chief Theater where her mother danced as a child.

Good things are happening in Fairfax, Oklahoma! Thanks for joining us!
Blessings,
Kelly Hurd

Cultural and Tourism Manager
TallChiefTheater.com



